Malden, Massachusetts
Date: June 22, 2022

Paper # 278-22

Below is a true attest copy of same:

Petition: Extended hours were granted to bookings with the agreement that Boda Botg notify the
Mayor’s Office and Police Department prior to the booking taking place and in the unlikely event of
a sleepover, the Fire Department also would be notified.

Sponsored by Jadeane Sica

Paper # 278 of 2022, of which the above is a true copy
Petition Granted, by nine (9) yea and zero (0) nay votes, of the City Council consisting of
eleven members at their June 21, 2022 meeting.

Attest:

SyerEny

City Clerk



